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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 1:59 PM
To: Cover, Lee (San Ramon) NA; Rigter, John; Bridget Metz
Subject: RE: Hanson Area of Concern (AOC) 1 - Conditional Approval

Lee, 
  
The proposed work in AOC#1 may proceed as described in the conditional approvals provided in Alameda County 
Environmental Health correspondence dated April 6, 2010 and Livermore-Pleasanton Fire Department correspondence 
dated May 19, 2010. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Cover, Lee (San Ramon) NA [Lee.Cover@hanson.biz] 
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 1:06 PM 
To: Rigter, John; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; Bridget Metz 
Subject: RE: Hanson Area of Concern (AOC) 1 - Conditional Approval 

Jerry, 
            I am assuming, based on the LPFD conditional approval letter that we may proceed with the demolition and 
excavation work. Please advise. Thanks. 
  
Lee W. Cover  
Environmental Manager 
  
Lehigh Hanson West Region 
12667 Alcosta Blvd., Suite 400 
San Ramon, CA 94583 
  
  
Ph (925) 244-6584 
Fx (925) 244-6586 
Mobile (408) 209-5292 
lee.cover@hanson.biz 
  
www.hanson.com 
  
  
  
  

From: Rigter, John [mailto:jrigter@lpfire.org]  
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 11:44 AM 
To: Cover, Lee (San Ramon) NA; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; Bridget Metz 
Subject: Hanson Area of Concern (AOC) 1 - Conditional Approval 
  
Lee, Jerry and Bridget; 
  
Please see the attached Conditional Approval for AOC 1.  The original was mailed last week. 
  
Please call if you have any questions. 
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John Rigter 
                   
Livermore-Pleasanton Fire Department 
3560 Nevada Street 
Pleasanton CA 94566 
                                             
925-454-2337 (office) 
925-454-2367 (fax) 
  
Cover, Lee (Pleasanton) NA [Lee.Cover@hanson.biz] 


